
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th November 2020 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you for being understanding regarding the unavoidable school closure last Friday, 13th 

November. 

 

Here is a reminder of the activities which are happening in school this term: 

 

Wednesday 18th November the school nurses will be coming to school to give children the flu 

spray. 

 

Friday 4th December is Elf Day, children can come dressed as an elf or in non-uniform but no 

‘onsies’ or pj’s.  Voluntary donations can be made towards supporting the fun Christmas activities 

which will be happening in school. 

 

On Friday 11th December children can wear a Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper if 

they want to. 

 

On Christmas party days children come to school in their party clothes but will need sensible shoes 

and coats as they will still be going outside at break times.  The party days are as follows: 

Nursery- Red Class    - Tuesday 8th December 

Reception- Purple Class – Wednesday 9th December 

Y1 – Green Class – Thursday 10th December 

Y1/2 – Blue Class – Monday 14th December 

Y2/3 – Orange Class – Tuesday 15th December 

Y3/4 – Yellow Class – Wednesday 16th December 

Y4 – Pink Class – Thursday 17th December 

 

Due to current restrictions and guidelines we will be asking for a donation of £1.00 from all pupils 

towards their Christmas party. School will buy or cook party food and ensure guidelines are 

followed.   Please send all donations for the parties to school no later than 3rd December. 

 

If you are wanting your child to give Christmas cards to their friends this year you will have to hand 

them out in the school yard, due to current restrictions these can’t be brought into school to be 

given out. 

 

Please can you make sure that your child brings a water bottle to school every day and brings a 

coat especially as the weather is very changeable and children go outside at various times during 

the school day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Oliver Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 


